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Before School

January 8: School Resumes
January 11: Report Cards Go Home
January 15: No School
January 26: 100th Day of School

                            Kona Ice
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The month of

We have seen an increase in behaviors that
cause concern for safety in the process of
drop-off's.

DO NOT drop students off to the
school before 8:15am. --Students are
unsupervised.

If you would like more information
about availability in before/after
school Otondo clubs please reach
out to your child’s classroom
teacher. 
If you would like more information
regarding Right At School (our
before and after school program you
can email:

                maryaotondo@rightatschool.com

DO NOT drop students off in the
back of the parking lot and allow
them to walk through the parking lot
alone.

Lost & Found

Please label belongings such as sweaters, jackets,
lunch boxes, water bottles, etc. 

In December we made a very large donation of
unclaimed items. With your help of labeling

belongings we can be sure to get them back to the
correct owner!

If your child is sick,
please stay home.

Students should stay home if they have ANY
of the following symptoms:

Fever of 100.4 or higher, or chills
Shortness of breath
Muscle aches
Sore throat
Headache
Fatigue
Congestion or runny nose
Cough
Vomiting
Diarrhea
New loss of taste or smell

By working together and being proactive we
can help keep Otondo a happy, healthy and
safe school!

After School
Dismissal during the end of
the day is a very important
time as our teachers ensure
that each student goes safely
where they should.

We ask that parents/guardians
please do not crowd near the
front doors to the school
instead, wait by their students
grade level tree. 

Additionally, please remember
that for the safety of everyone,
pets are not allowed on the
Otondo campus without prior
approval. This includes before
school drop off and after
school pick up.

Thank you for your support!

Kona Ice
Students are welcome to purchase a sweet treat. Treats cost either

$3.00, $5.00 or $6.00. You may bring your refillable Kona Ice cup if you
have previously purchased one (we ask that you label your student’s

cup with their name and teachers name). Money should be sent in with
your child that morning, clearly label and seal an envelope or Ziplock

bag with your child's name written on it.

https://www.facebook.com/Mary-A-Otondo-Elementary-School-107085041080756/?ref=nf&hc_ref=ARQiAXWXdsa1NTkceq9GXG5J3REGEGBK9s5k9QJ_jZZEod12dzMJzWF5RYm2UvrgWmg
http://otondo.yuma.org/
https://www.classdojo.com/
https://otondo.yuma.org/

